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GH/CCH 
 
 
June 2004 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
JESMOND PARK ACADEMY SUMMER SCHOOL 
We are delighted that your child will be joining us in Year 7 in September 2024.  This 
is a very exciting and challenging time for your child, and to help them feel 
comfortable about their transfer from primary to secondary, a Summer School will 
take place during the first week of the summer holidays. 
 
Summer School is a fantastic opportunity to meet new friends and have fun while 
learning about life at Jesmond Park Academy.  The main focus of Summer School is to 
develop your child’s confidence - in themselves and in their learning - just as they 
prepare to join us at JPA.  They will work on developing their skills and knowledge in 
a variety of subjects, but also spend time each day on team-building and problem-
solving activities, which will help them to develop new friendships, to learn to work 
effectively with other people, and to make the most of their time at JPA.  We will be 
spending as much time as possible outside, getting lots of fresh air and exercise too. 
 
To reserve a place on our Summer School, please complete the link below on our 
school website 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/6ddbsPCUUW 
 
Spaces are limited: you will receive a confirmation once the places have been 
allocated and we expect this to be via email the week commencing 1 July 2024, 
although you can still apply after this date!  The information submitted in this form 
will help us to make appropriate plans for our Summer School and support your child. 
 

Continued overleaf 
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SUMMARY 
Dates: 
 Monday 22 July 2024 – Friday 26 July 2024. 

 
Times 
 There is breakfast-club drop off available from 8:00am if required, otherwise it 

is a 9:00am start.  
 The day will finish at 2:45pm. 
 
Lunch 
 A free cold lunch is provided every day.  
 
Cost 
 There is no cost to families for the week. 

 
Please note that this is only for Year 6 children who will be attending Jesmond Park 
Academy in Year 7 from September 2024. 
 
If you have any additional queries regarding the Summer School, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at ghenderson2@jesmondparkacademy.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Gail Henderson 
KS3 English and Accelerated Reader Co-Ordinator 
Summer School Co-Ordinator 
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